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CITY OF STOCKTON – PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

QUESTIONS & ANSWERS 

2022 NEIGHBORHOOD TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT PROGRAM 
CITY PROJECT NO. WT16008 

 
1. Question: I wanted to see if the Type 1B post would be provided with radar 

feedback sign or is that something we need to provide? 
 

 Answer:  One location is on an existing street light pole and the 2nd location 
will be City furnished 1B pole where an existing pole and radar 
feedback sign were knocked down in an accident.  

 
2. Question: I can’t seem to find any plan/spec on bid items #12 and #13. Can you 

direct me as to what the City of Stockton is looking to have installed? 
 

 Answer:  Bid item 12 (Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon) can be referenced 
in Section 77-1.05 of the specifications. Bid item 13(Radar Feedback 
Sign) can be referenced in Section 87. It may help if you review City 
furnished items as well.  

 
3. Question: Will there be demo footing for the replacement 1B pole and Radar 

Sign on Feather River Drive? 
 

 Answer:  No demo footing at this location. 
 
4. Question: Bid item #13 Install Radar Feedback Sign has a unit of LS and a 

quantity of 2. Should this be 2 EA or 1 LS? please advise.  
 

 Answer:  1 Lump Sum which consists of 2 separate locations. 
 
5. Question: Will you be sending out or posting a new bid sheet?  

 
 Answer:  I will post a letter of clarification and update the Bid Schedule.  
 


